
 

Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- 

Transportation Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on 

Friday 25th June, 2021. 

 

• Tim Butler gave an update on TII meeting and advised that 2 members of the Municipal 

District could attend the next meeting in September/October. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh gave an overview of the Roads Programme and allocations for 2021. 

 

• Ian Gardiner and Seamus Kavanagh gave details on the National Authority Active Travel 

Programme with an allocation of €4.3m. 

 

• Tim Butler gave an update on the Broadband Rollout. 

 

• Seamus Kavanagh gave an update on the Water Capital programme. 


